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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 10th June 2022 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Sports’ Day    -    Friday 24th June (in the event of bad weather this will be 1st July)                                                                                                                  

Our Sports’ Day will follow a similar format to last year with Classes Penguin & Puffin 

participating between 12:45 – 14:00.  KS2 will be doing their events from 14:15 – 

15:30. Spectators will be most welcome. Children will be taken back to class at the 

end of their sessions.  EY / KS1 children can be collected at 14:00 if you wish.  If you 

collect them and then go to watch the KS2 events your child will be your 

responsibility.                                                                                                                       

All the children should come to school in their PE kit / sporty clothes and trainers on 

24th June please. 
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Jubilee Celebrations                                                                                                             

We had a fantastic day on 27th May which was our Jubilee Celebration.  The 

children looked great in their combinations of red, white and blue – school was 

trimmed up with bunting and flags and there were lots of ‘royal themed’ 

activities throughout the day.  We finished the day with an amazing Magic 

Show which had the children enthralled.  We must again express our thanks to 

Denby Dale Parish Council for the grant which enabled us to provide these 

special activities and the commemorative medals for all the children. 

 

 

Bags / Backpacks                 

Some children are bringing large 

bags / backpacks to school but 

there is very little room in the 

cloakroom areas for these.  Unless 

they have an after school activity 

they shouldn’t need to bring much 

with them each day so please can 

we ask that smaller bags or book 

bags are used. Thank you for your 

support. 

 

Many congratulations to Amelie, 

Laura and Rosetta who recently won 

the Neiley Races Small Schools Yr 3 

girls’ trophy.  Well done girls what 

an amazing achievement. 

There is NO Stars’ Assembly on 17th or 

24th June due to the Fathers’ Day shop 

and Sports’ Day. 

 

 

Pre-loved uniform sale                                                                                                          

Helping Hands will run a pre-loved uniform sale on                                      

Monday 11th July at 15:15 in the gym. 


